X YANG MING

B Notice- Ocean Freight should remain unchanged irrespective of vessel schedule

Dear All,

We would like to inform you that Ocean Freight should remain unchanged even if there is adjustment of
vessel schedule (vessel delay etc.) for Europe and Asia services of Yang Ming.

US services are not applicable for the different rating basis, therefore US services will change the Ocean
Freight according to cargo receiving date (CRD).

Should you have any questions or need more information, please contact with each trade of Business
department.

Thanks and best regards,

Strategy Development Group
Yang Ming Marine Transport Corp.



